[bookmark: _GoBack]Good Afternoon Players & Parents!
As you all know we have all been impacted by the recent outbreak of the COVID-19 in the United States.  The Shriners of Illinois and the Illinois Football Coaches Association have kept in touch with the Illinois Wesleyan University and we are still planning to have our game on June 20th.  We have received several entry fees, photos, and bios on the players, but we still have several still to go.  In order to make this event successful we need 100% participation from everyone that plans to play in All Star Game.  This game is SPECIAL and will be a life changing experience for you.  
We have setup a quick Zoom Meeting online at 6pm on Thursday April 2nd.  Here is the link to click on to join.  https://us04web.zoom.us/j/833953200  Click on the Click Here link highlighted in blue to launch the meeting.  If prompted click on the Download and Run icon.   
Sincerely,
Eric Tjarks
Game Chairman
Agenda
1. Review the checklist of items to turn in.
2. Photos, Bio, Physical
3. Entry Fee of $150 extended to June 1st if needed
4. Program Ads & Donations Deadline
5. Any questions


